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Tara Hall

From: Flanagan, Brian <Brian.Flanagan@rbc.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 10:35 AM
To: RentalHelp
Subject: EXTERNAL: RE: 2025 QAP Announcement Reminder

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of NCHFA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

 
As deal closings continue to take longer (7-8 months on average) and GC construction schedules expand, the 
12/31 Placed in Service date continues to create concerns with Syndicators, Investors and Lenders.  Even with 
NCHFA’s policy on refreshing credits completion dates still need 60-90 days of cushion, prior to the 12/31 
deadline.  
 
Can the agency award credits earlier in the year or consider forward allocating credits, like Georgia for 
example? 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Brian Flanagan 
Regional Director 
RBC Community Investments 
6805 Carnegie Blvd, Suite 100, Charlotte, NC 28211  
Tel. 980.233.6462 | NOTE NEW CELL: 980-369-6463 
brian.flanagan@rbc.com 
www.rbccm.com/communityinvestments 
 

 
 

From: Tara Hall <tshall@nchfa.com> On Behalf Of RentalHelp 
Sent: Monday,August 05, 2024 9:01 AM 
Subject: 2025 QAP Announcement Reminder 
 
[External]  

This message was sent securely using Zix®  
 

The Agency is currently working on the first draft of the 2025 QAP.  We appreciate feedback received during 
the listening sessions held back in May.  If you did not participate in the listening sessions, this is your 
opportunity to provide comments to be reviewed.  Please submit comments by Friday, August 16th  to be 
considered before release of the first draft.   
  
You may email comments to rentalhelp@nchfa.com. 
  
If you wish to be removed from our email list, reply to this email with “Remove” in the subject line. 


